
 

 
 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOGOS Leaders Outreach 
 

Prayer Letter – June ‘22 
Darin and Allison Maurer 

Bold Biblical Comments Draw Men to Discipleship! 

 

 

Board Members 
 

LOGOS Leaders Outreach operates through prayer and 

financial donations from supporters.  Board members Clint 

Bawcom, Matt Crystal, Michael Dalton, Doug George, Scott 

Pappas, Adam Seals, Jerry Walker and Darin determine the 

required amount of support to cover ministry expenses 

including salary, with contributions receiving 501 (c) (3) tax-

deduction receipts (EIN: 26-2834892). 

Serving on the Advisory Board, we have Jacob Baker, Dirk 

Cameron, Dr. Steve Carpenter, Kenny DuBose, Dr. Frank 

Dunlap, Michael Fertitta, Taylor Guess, Dr. Wendell 

Johnston, John Meredith and David Moore. 

 dsm@logosleadersoutreach.org 

 

 

During the year 

everyone receiving this 

gets prayed for still by 

name at least once for 

each letter, so please 

request prayers about 

anything going on or 

others you know with 

needs whenever you’d 

like to have something 

special offered.   

 

 

www.logosleadersoutreach.org 2203 Briarmead, Houston, TX  77057 713-545-6434 

 

Recently more men have started asking Darin to meet for discipleship as he makes biblical comments in daily 
interactions.  For example, at 5:30 a.m. Darin’s basketball 5 on 5 group didn’t work out, which left him alone with 
a college player who listened as D initiated ideas about hoops and following Christ.  Later, this player’s passion 
for sports and knowing more from the Bible made him txt: “hey Darin this is… [you met] this week early in the 
morning. I just started reading the book you gave me and WOW. I would love to grab lunch this week and talk 
about it. lmk whenever you’re available” (at lunch he told his story with a huge hunger to study God’s Word together!). 
 

Another man hears Darin share some clarifying Scripture on multi-city Bible Study calls that happen wkly: a 
comment by Darin occurred in contrast to the current lesson’s discussion on miraculous healings (an important 
matter that in our opinion gets helpfully covered by well-known teachers such as John MacArthur, et al).  With 
Ephesians 4:15 in mind and speaking the truth in love, Darin appreciated the following email later that day: 
 
“Good evening, Darin: 
I hope this email finds you well. In attending… Bible Studies… I am seeing more and more that I believe 
as you do. It is refreshing to hear your input and I feel that I could grow closer in Jesus under your 
instruction. I will be 29 this year and will be marrying my long-time girlfriend in September. We plan on 
having a family shortly, thereafter, and I want to have a deeper foundation in God and scripture to lead 
my young family. Please let me know if I will be able to meet with you for lunch sometime to discuss this 
further... Thank you for your time and I hope you have a good night.” 
 

 

  

 


